SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Tuesday, September 11, 2012

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

[bookmark: _GoBack]Are you still bummed that you didn’t get your letter from Hogwarts?  Do you get weird looks when you cheer on your favorite Quidditch team?  Then join the other magically-minded students in DumbleMoore’s Army!  Our first meeting is on Thursday, September 13th after school in room 168.

Varsity Blues:  Varsity Blues will be open on Wednesday, September 12th during open house from 6:30 – 8:30 and will be open at lunch beginning Friday, September 14th.  The Soo Coop Credit Union will also be open as of Friday, September 14th.    Stop in and check out the sales and get your Blue Devil merchandise for the fall season!

There will be a freshmen class meeting after school on Thursday, September 13th at 3 p.m. in Mrs. Paulus’ room 165.  Come with float ideas!  There will also be a meeting Friday morning at 7:30 in Mrs. Paulus’ room.

There will be a senior class homecoming meeting to discuss the float today after school at 3:30.  Please note, the meeting is at 3:30 not 3:00.  The meeting will be held in the auto shop in the Career Center.  Everyone is invited.

On Saturday, September 15th, the United Way is sponsoring a Red Ribbon Walk and Concert for Substance Abuse Awareness.  The walk starts and ends at the city building.  The start time is 3:30 with music and food vendors to follow.  There is no cost and all students are invited to attend.

Open Gym: There will be Girl’s Open Gym Basketball on Sundays at 6:30.

Open House: There will be an Open House for high school parents on Wednesday, September 12th from 7:00 - 8:30 p.m.
 
School Pictures: School pictures will be taken Thursday, September 13th. All students must have their picture taken to obtain a High School I.D. card.  Further information to follow.

Segment II Driver Education:  The first Driver Ed Segment II class will be held today September 11th, 12th and 13th in Room 811 at 3:15.   You must attend all three days, have had your Level I License a minimum of three months and have it with you on the first day to be in the class.  Class size is limited to 36 and is on a first come, first served basis.  There will be another class on October 2nd, 3rd and 4th for those who are unable to attend the first class.

Parking Permits: If you drive a vehicle to school, you must register it to avoid getting a parking ticket. Please stop by the main office to complete the registration form either before or after school. You must know your license plate number to complete the form.

LUNCH

Hot Dog on a Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Pizza, Chef’s Salad with Whole Grain Roll    Sides:  Mashed Potatoes, Fresh Baby Carrots, Apple      
